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Baltimore Gas and Electiic Company
Calvert Chffs Nuclear Power Plant
ATTN: Mr. George C. Creel

Vice President, Nuclear Energy
MD Rits 2 and 4, Post Office Box 1535
Lusby, Maryland 20657

Dear Mr. Creel:
Subject: !nspection Report Nos. 50-317/91-29 and 50-318/91-29

This refers to the combined safety inspection 50-317/91-29 and S0-318/91-29 cenducted by
Mr. Herbert Kaplan of this office on November 18-21, 1991, at the Calvert Cliffs Nuclear
Power Plant, Units 1 & 2, in Lusby, Maryland. Mr. Kaplan discussed the results of the
ingpection with Mr. Thorton and other members of your staff at the conclusion of the
inspection,

This inspection focused on activities important to public health and safety, and was directed
toward your response and corrective actions regarding open and unresolved items in the area
of welding and non-destructive examination (NDE). The items covered the period between
March 1989 and April 1990. On the basis of the evidence provided by your staff, the
vispector closed all but one item involving NDE, No response to this letter is required.

Your cooperation is appreciated,

Sincerely,

Jacque P, Durr, Chief
Engineering Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosure: Combined Inspection Repart Nos. 50-317/91-29 and S0-318/91-29
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